
 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT  

The attached Accounts are for the year 2022/2023. 

During the year we changed our Bank from Nationwide to Lloyds Bank.  This was after 

Nationwide withdrew the type of account we used.  With Lloyds Bank we have been issued 

with a debit card and now have access to online banking.  The Chairperson and Treasurer 

are signatories on the account. 

Thank you to the Surgery which has continued to sell books on our behalf, and also to the 

patients who hand in the books they no longer need. 

After a discussion at a PPG meeting it was agreed to make a donation towards the Doppler 

Equipment which the Surgery has purchased.  This is shown in the Accounts. 

This Treasurers Report is to the end of March 2023. 

 

 


